
Y3 Newsletter  
Autumn Term 2022 

Swimming 
In Year 3, in line with national curriculum 
requirements,  children are taken to 
Oldham Leisure Centre to learn to swim 
once a week in addition to their weekly 
outdoor P.E. lesson. One class will go 

once a week from 
A u t u m n  t o 
Spring, with the 
other attending 
S p r i n g  t o 
Summer. 

Reading 
Reading is an extremely 
important part of the curriculum. 
Ensure that your child brings their 
book bag to school everyday. 
Please read with your child at 
least 3 times a week and write 
in your child’s reading record so 
that they can make great 
progress and can become a 
Reading Champion at the end of 
the half term. 

Autumn Term Topic  
Location, Location, Location! 
 

We are learning about… 
The geography of our local area, as well as 
looking at Great Britain and Europe and                                      
using atlases, maps and grid references.  
 

Why not... 
Take a walk around your local area to  
See what you can see! Are there houses?  
Shops? Parks?  

English 
We will be reading and 
writing about ’The Twits’ 
and ’The Enormous 
Crocodile’ by the great 
British author, Roald 
Dahl.  We will look at 

different sentence types, adjectives 
and conjunctives to write amazing 
alternative retells!   

Maths  
We will be looking 
at number and 
place value, before 
a d d i n g  a n d 
subtracting using the semi-formal 
methods In Year 3, we learn the 3, 4 
and 8 times tables and will start with 
the 4s—can you be a TT Rockstar to 
learn them over Summer?  


